
  
From: Bill Wladyka <bwladyka@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, February 11, 2022 9:05 PM 
To: Michael A. Asciola <masciola@portsmouthri.com>; Jim Nott <jimnott@hotmail.com> 
Subject: Re: ZBR Meeting 2/17 

  

Jim/Michael 

  

Please accept this as my resignation from the Zoning Board. 

I have had a medical issue come up which prevents my further participation. 

I enjoyed serving for the time I was able to. 

  

 If you need a formal letter or note please let me know. 

 

 

Regards, 
 

Bill Wladyka, PE 
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